
PUBLIC NOTICE The City of Leavenworth, Kansas, Engineering Department, is accepting bids for City Hall 
Piping Replacement.  Interested vendors may obtain copies of the actual Bid documents from Drexel. There 
will be a pre-bid meeting at Leavenworth City Hall, 200 100 N 5th Street, Leavenworth, Kansas, at 2:00 P.M., 
on December 5th, 2023, in the City Commission Room. All sealed Bids must be received by the City Clerk’s 
Office at Leavenworth City Hall 100 N 5th St Leavenworth, Kansas, no later than 2:00 P.M., on December 19th, 
2023. The bid opening will be at 2:00 P.M. in the City Commission room.  


